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Thursday 26th May 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

Environmental workshops 

In recognition of World Earth Day, which was celebrated on April 22nd this year, 

we will be participating in environmental workshops delivered by ‘Green Up 

Your act’.  A virtual introductory assembly will be followed by workshops which 

will take place on Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th of June.  These  

will be delivered (one workshop per year) to years 1 – 6 inclusive and will focus 

on teaching the children valuable skills to enable them to protect the 

environment. 

Each fully supervised workshop is approximately 45 minutes in length and 

designed to be informative whilst also enabling the children to produce an item 

made from recycled material which they can take home. 

We require a voluntary donation of  £1.10 per child for the workshops to go-

ahead and this will need to be paid electronically to school via the school 

gateway app (under the “School Trips / Events” category please) by Friday 17th 

June. 

Unfortunately, if the required donations are not received the workshops may 

have to be cancelled. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Hitchin 

Year 3 teacher and Geography coordinator 


